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February 7, 2024 

 

 

The final amplifier tube in our transmitter is failing and due to winter conditions the site is 

not accessible at this time.   We are requesting Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to 

operate at below licensed power for more than 30 days until the spring when the site can be 

accessed again.  

It is in the interests of the public that the station be allowed to operate at reduced power as 

repairs are carried out.  It is anticipated it will take 90 days for conditions to improve 

sufficiently to allow site access.   

Please direct any inquiries regarding this matter to the undersigned.     

          

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

            

   

 

Troy Langham 

VP, Technical Regulatory Affairs 

iHeartMedia 

 


